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On the following measure: 

G.M. 651, SUBMITTING FOR CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION  
TO THE HAWAII BOARD OF CHIROPRACTIC,  

GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE, JEANNE-MARIE COLOMA,  
FOR A TERM TO EXPIRE 06-30-2028 

 
Chair Keohokalole and Members of the Committee: 

 My name is Nadine Y. Ando, and I am the Director of the Department of 

Commerce and Consumer Affairs (Department).  The Department supports the 

appointment of Ms. Jeanne-Marie Coloma to the Hawaii Board of Chiropractic (Board) 

as a public member. 

 Ms. Coloma's diverse professional background and demonstrated qualities make 

her a good candidate to the Board.  Ms. Coloma's experience spans roles in quality 

control, insurance, real estate, and retail management.  Her meticulous attention to 

detail, effective communication skills, and commitment to excellence were evident in her 

roles as a Quality Control Inspector at PEMCO Ltd. and as an Allstate Insurance Agent 

at DSG Agency Corp. She consistently exceeded expectations in data analysis, 

customer service, and office management. 
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In addition to her professional accomplishments, Ms. Coloma's active real estate 

broker's license in Hawaii showcases her ongoing dedication to professional 

development and compliance with industry standards.   

Ms. Coloma's dynamic background and dedication to upholding standards of 

quality and professionalism make her an ideal candidate for the Board. Her unique 

perspective and diverse skill set will undoubtedly contribute to the Board's effectiveness 

in serving the community.  The Department believes that Ms. Coloma’s experience and 

accomplishments offers a welcomed perspective to the Board. 

 Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this measure.  
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